
IMPORTANT SAFETY WARNING
Product Recall - Tatty Teddy Cushion

Please stop using this item immediately

 

 
 

As a precautionary measure, please do not consume and return the product to a Card 
Factory store, where you will be given a full refund.

For further enquires please contact customerservice@cardfactory.co.uk

Thank you for your cooperation. We apologise for any inconvenience caused.

www.cardfactory.co.uk

CARTE BLANCHE GREETINGS LTD
ARE VOLUNTARILY RECALLING THE BELOW CUSHIONS AS THEY 

DO NOT MEET UK FIRE SAFETY STANDARDS.
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